ﬂF‘:‘ TELEPHONE : NO. 214 CARDIFF.

Llovd's Regster of Shipping,

& Merchants’ EXChange’ Bute Street,

S Cardiff 3ra pecember 1924.

Dear Sir,
I am in receipt of your letter of the 20th ultimo

regarding the steamer "BRAVORE", which has now arrived in
Cardiff, and have been informed by sr. Hjersimg, the Uwners'
representative that he has received a wire from the uwners
asking him to make arrangements for the transference of
the classification to the Norwegian veritas and that he
has written you accordingly. uT. Hjersing is not aware
of any reason as to why the classification is to be transferred
The vessel is now in dry dock but we are taking no action
in the circumstances.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faitﬁfully.

o B,

The Secretary,

LONDON.
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